
Monday August 14 

Woodley Park News 

Starting today and continuing through at least August 21, JBG will be doing work to 
repair 24th St and its sidewalks. In particular, it expects that the southbound roadway 
will be closed from 10 am August 17 through 12 pm August 21. Bad weather, of course, 
can cause delays. 

The Marriott Wardman Park Hotel will celebrate its 100th birthday next year. In 
anticipation, it is offering an amnesty for the return of "lost" hotel memorabilia. You can 
also tell the story of your memorabilia, and the writer of the best story will receive a 
weekend stay in the hotel's Langston Hughes suite (Hughes was a busboy at the hotel 
in its early years). Details here. 

Calendar 

Wednesday September 6, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. 
The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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